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  The CEO of Technology Hunter Muller,2018-01-11 The CIO playbook, with
lessons from the world's best leaders The CEO of Technology shows today's
CIOs how to become exceptional leaders and bring value to their organization.
By taking lessons from some of the world's best CEOs, you'll develop the
traits and characteristics that drive legendary leadership. Interviews with
top executives at leading global technology companies including Apple,
Boeing, Direct TV, Facebook, Texas Instruments, and more provide deep and
valuable insight into what it means to lead in a hyper-driven tech
environment. These stories provide valuable lessons that don't come from a
classroom, but only from the in-the-trenches experience of the world's best
leaders—coupled with a groundbreaking leadership approach designed for the
demands of today's markets, to give you the ultimate CIO handbook. You'll
learn how to maximize the value of your greatest asset—your team—and how to
drive performance to unprecedented levels. You'll discover how great leaders
communicate business strategy across the modern enterprise, and become a
driving force behind your organization's success. The IT industry is
experiencing a seismic shift that is revolutionizing the way companies do
business. The stakes are high, everything is in flux, and there are no
guaranteed paths to success. Whether this revolution means crisis or
opportunity is up to you; this book gives you a game-changing approach to IT
leadership in the 21st century enterprise. Improve the quality of your
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leadership and strengthen the C-suite bond Attract top talent, build great
teams, and align IT with overall strategic vision Become the indispensable
leader who consistently drives achievement Integrate technology and business
strategy to become a high-value CIO Modern CIOs face a radically new array of
leadership challenges in today's ultra-competitive, highly volatile markets;
are you capable of leading the charge to the top? The CEO of Technology
offers a visionary approach and the wisdom of experience to help you join the
ranks of great leaders.
  Crack the C-Suite Code Cassandra Frangos,2018-03-08 A 2018 DIGITAL BOOK
AWARD FINALIST FOR BEST BUSINESS BOOK Covered in Forbes, Fast Company, and
Harvard Business Review, Crack the C-Suite Code is a true insider's guide,
according to Harvard Business School professor Boris Groysberg. How can I
reach the C-suite? That is the most common question Cassandra Frangos hears
from the executives she coaches. Many aspire to reach the C-suite, but the
typical paths to the top are hard to find and difficult to follow. In Crack
the C-Suite Code, Frangos reveals the hidden dynamics for reaching the C-
suite. She offers expert guidance based on her experience as a consultant at
Spencer Stuart and former head of global executive talent at Cisco, a company
with 70,000 employees. Her deep research on the topic includes candid
interviews with CEOs, hundreds of aspiring C-suite candidates, and the
leading experts in the field. Frangos identifies four core paths you can
follow to reach the C-suite: The Tenured Executive, The Free Agent, The
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Leapfrog Leader, and The Founder. To actively improve your chances for
success, she presents: Insider knowledge from current CEOs and well-known
executivesGuiding questions that clarify the risks and rewards associated
with each pathAccelerators and derailers that either enhance or detract from
your chances to succeedAdvice on how to leverage your experience, leadership
brand, and mindset to help you land on the C-suite short listInsight on how
the evolving role of the CEO affects your strategy to reach the top A career
playbook for anyone who aspires to the top spot, Crack the C-Suite Code
features advice from successful C-level leaders, including Accompany's Amy
Chang, Goldman Sachs' Edith Cooper, Nest's Yoky Matsuoka, Cisco's Chuck
Robbins, and Corning's Wendell Weeks. These and other top leaders from a
broad range of companies, including Microsoft, Google, and General Electric,
tell the stories of their success and help aspiring executives crack the C-
suite code. If you've ever wanted to really figure out how to ascend to the
C-suite, this is your Rosetta Stone.—James M. Citrin, Leader, Spencer Stuart
CEO Practice, and author, You're In Charge, Now What? Frangos has created a
roadmap for executives on the fast track. —Sylvia Ann Hewlett, author, Forget
a Mentor, Find a Sponsor and Executive Presence
  Signal ,2017
  The Virtual Executive: How to Act Like a CEO Online and Offline D. A.
Benton,2012-04-26 Master digital platforms to deliver powerful messages and
build your personal brand “In the virtual world, every voice mail, e-mail, or
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tweet is fraught with the danger of misunderstanding or misdirection, which
can be disastrous for results and/or relationships. For those on the rise or
recently thrust into this very different world, this book is an exceptional
resource . . . and entertaining too!” —Hal Johnson, Chairman, Global Human
Resources Practice, Korn/Ferry International “Benton’s insights on being seen
as a leader remain as relevant as ever, even though the tools with which we
work have changed dramatically. . . . The Virtual Executive provides a guide
for making yourself and those around you successful in a rapidly evolving,
connected, and virtual world.” —Brian Fabes, CEO, Civic Consulting Alliance
“Benton teaches us all the protocol for success in a digital age. What worked
yesterday won’t work today . . . and what will work tomorrow is in this
book.” —Rulon Stacey, Chairman, American College of Healthcare Executives;
CEO, Poudre Valley Health Systems; author, Over Our Heads “Benton’s book
empowers you to play at the top of your game—not just in person, but from
afar.” —Paola Bonomo, Head of Online Services, Vodafone Omnitel N.V. “A must-
read as applicable to the novice new hire as it is to the CEO.” —John
Odegaard, Executive Director, U.S. Naval War College Foundation “A remarkably
focused tool for the successful executive striving to be better in the
digital age. I literally could not put the book down once I started it.”
—Stan Payne, CEO, Canaveral Port Authority About the Book: When was the last
time you were in a meeting and every participant was in the room? How many
people do you know who work from remote sites? How many e-mails did you
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receive and send at work today? Blogging, commenting, tagging, e-mailing,
texting, video chatting. Everywhere you turn these days, there’s a new way to
communicate ideas and opinions. Whether you’re a C-suite executive or a mid-
level manager, you have to be able to move seamlessly among all the available
digital platforms in order to communicate your message effectively. In The
Virtual Executive, world-renowned CEO coach and bestselling author Debra
Benton teaches you everything you need to know to navigate today’s seemingly
endless choices of social media and virtual communication tools in order to
stay relevant in a sea of competition. From videoconferencing, instant
messaging, and webinars to LinkedIn, Facebook, and Twitter, Benton explains
how and when to use each platform to: Differentiate yourself from others in
the vast digital world Deliver a clear, powerful message Make people remember
you for the right reasons Build trust with colleagues and customers Achieve
more than ever—with less effort and lower costs Digital communication isn’t
the way of the future—it’s the way of now. And even more change is
inevitable. If you don’t face it head-on, the future will be a time of chaos
and lost opportunities. But if you reinvent yourself into a true virtual
executive, you will make your mark with surprising speed and effectiveness.
The Virtual Executive is your guidebook to boldly leading your organization
into the future by embracing digital communication platforms, tailoring them
to your needs, and using them to build your personal brand for the long run.
  Pricing--The New CEO Imperative Stephan M. Liozu,2021-06-10 Pricing--The
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New CEO Imperative, the 11th volume by Stephan M. Liozu on the topic of
pricing and customer value management, is a message from the pricing
profession to the C-suite. It aims to promote pricing and encourage CEOs and
C-suite executives to pay greater attention to pricing and to increase their
investments in their pricing initiatives. In the context of digital
transformations and a post-COVID-19 new normal, pricing is a strategic
capability that no CEO should ignore-and a driver of competitive advantage
and a strong profit lever. Pricing has 21 chapters organized in five
sections: Pricing Lessons and Myths, Pricing Impact and Pricing Power,
Pricing Testimonials, Pricing Maturity and Capabilities, and Pricing as a
Force of Transformation. This book was made possible through the financial
contribution of ten companies: Boston Consulting Group Deloitte Consulting
LLP INSIGHT2PROFIT Manchon & Company Miller Advisors Pricefx Pros Holdings
Simon Kucher & Partners Vendavo Zilliant This collection is also endorsed by
the Professional Pricing Society (PPS) and the Coalition for the Advancement
of Pricing (CAP). Be bold: join the pricing revolution!
  Canada Electoral, Political Parties Laws and Regulations Handbook Volume 1
Elections: Strategic Information, Regulations, Procedures IBP,
Inc.,2016-06-18 Canada Electoral, Political Parties Laws and Regulations
Handbook - Strategic Information, Regulations, Procedures
  Selling to the C-Suite: What Every Executive Wants You to Know About
Successfully Selling to the Top Nicholas A. C. Read,Stephen J.
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Bistritz,2009-09-25 It’s the goal of every salesperson: getting access to
senior client executives—the C-Level decision makers responsible for
approving top-dollar deals. Selling to the C-Suite is the first book that
reveals how to land those career-making sales in the words of CEOs
themselves! With 60 years of combined experience selling to corporations
around the world, Nicholas A.C. Read and Stephen J. Bistritz , Ed.D.,
conducted in-depth interviews with executive- level decision makers of more
than 500 organizations. One thing they learned might surprise you: leaders at
the highest corporate levels don’t avoid sales pitches; in fact, they welcome
them—provided the salesperson approaches them the right way. Inside this
invaluable book, CEOs reveal exactly which sales techniques they find most
effective, as well as those you should avoid. Selling to the C-Suite provides
all the insight you need to: Gain access to executives Establish trust and
credibility Leverage relationships Create value at the executive level It
also reveals when executives personally enter the buying process and sheds
light on what role they play. Selling to the C-Suite provides field-tested
techniques to put you well ahead of thecompetition when it comes to making
those multimillion-dollar sales you never thought possible.
  The Proactive Executive Chris Nadherny,2017-08-12 A nationally respected
executive recruiter, Chris Nadherny has conducted more than 700 search
assignments for a wide-range of companies, assessed thousands of successful
professionals and counseled many whose career paths have been disrupted or
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stalled. He knows what it takes for professionals to get to the next level,
and what holds them back. In writing The Proactive Executive, Nadherny has
created a highly effective five-step framework for mid-career professionals
who want to fulfill their potential. Packed with actionable guidance, real-
world stories and insider knowledge, The Proactive Executive explains how to
build key skills, assess job opportunities, develop self-awareness, and
obtain a position of senior-level responsibility.
  The Green Book ,2006
  The Modern CEO Andrew L. West,2012-02 The Modern CEO is a compilation of
research, stories, strategies and sets forth a cutting-edge approach to
sharing the message of innovative leadership through technology. This book
provides an insiders prospective with insights from information technology
practitioners, leadership experts, technology consultants, and more
importantly organization leaders. As technology continues to play a larger
role in leadership strategies as it pertains to achieving business goals, and
objectives the author discusses best-practices for leaders to take their
organizations to higher levels. West, goes inside the minds of today's leader
and prescribes viable tools, effective solutions, and strategies designed to
address any organizations unique technology needs.
  Computerworld ,2000-06-05 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been
the leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-
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monthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the
hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
  BoogarLists | Directory of Web Hosting & Co-Location ,
  The Big Book of Special Education Resources George Giuliani,Roger
Pierangelo,2005-12-08 Save time and frustration with this definitive special
education resource to locate specialized clearinghouses and disability
organizations, toll-free numbers, publications, state-specific entities, and
more.
  2014 Artist's & Graphic Designer's Market Mary Burzlaff Bostic,2013-10-18
Build a Successful Art Career! 2014 Artist's & Graphic Designer's Market is
the must-have reference guide for any artist who wants to establish or expand
a career in fine art, illustration or graphic design. Thousands of successful
artists have relied on us to help develop their careers and navigate the
changing business landscape. The 2014 Artist's & Graphic Designer's Market
introduces a whole host of new features and guarantees the most up-to-date,
individually verified market contacts possible. Expand your art business with
these resources: • A FREE 1-year subscription to ArtistsMarketOnline.com,
where you can find industry contacts, track your submissions, get the latest
art and design news and much more. (PLEASE NOTE: Free subscriptions are NOT
included with the e-book edition of this title) • Complete, up-to-date
contact information for more than 1,700 art market resources, including
galleries, magazines, book publishers, greeting card companies, ad agencies,
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syndicates, art fairs and more. • Articles on the business of freelancing--
from basic copyright information to tips on promoting your work. •
Information on grants, residencies, organizations, publications and websites
that offer support and direction for visual artists of all types. • NEW!
Informative articles on social media and e-mail marketing, getting the most
from LinkedIn, and building better websites. • NEW! Special features on
insurance for artists, pricing artwork, printing giclees, sustainability
practices, packaging design, and studio sales. • NEW! Inspiring and
informative interviews with successful professionals including publisher and
legal expert Tad Crawford and artist Nancy Reyner. Check out
ArtistsMarketOnline.com and ArtistsNetwork.com for more helpful resources.
PLEASE NOTE: Free subscriptions are NOT included with the e-book edition of
this title
  Search Engine Optimization Kristopher B. Jones,2013-03-29 Your visual,
step-by-step guide to search engine optimization, from an Internet marketing
expert Techniques and best practices for search engine optimization are
constantly evolving. This visual guide to SEO is fully updated with
information on the latest and most effective ways to move your website up in
the search engine rankings. Internet marketing guru Kristopher Jones, a
frequent keynote speaker at interactive marketing conferences, explains all
the key concepts in a visual format so you can see how they work and what to
do. Learn about keyword generation, internal linking, URL structure, content
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creation, using social media, and more. More than 70 percent of businesses
today have websites; search engine optimization is a vital factor in growing
a business by gaining new customers while increasing business from existing
customers This two-color book is the only guide to search engine optimization
that is presented in a visual format Presents search engine marketing
principles including keyword generation, on-site optimization involving
website structure, internal linking, URL structure, content creation, off-
site optimization, social media optimization and more Author is a popular
keynote speaker and panelist at interactive marketing and technology
conferences Search Engine Optimization: Your visual blueprint for effective
Internet marketing, Third Edition helps visual learners master and maximize
SEO techniques.
  Plunkett's InfoTech Industry Almanac 2007 (E-Book) Jack W. Plunkett,2007-02
Market research guide to the infotech industry a tool for strategic planning,
competitive intelligence, employment searches or financial research. Contains
trends, statistical tables, and an industry glossary. Includes one page
profiles of infotech industry firms, which provides data such as addresses,
phone numbers, and executive names.
  NASA Tech Briefs ,1997
  Plunkett's E-Commerce & Internet Business Almanac Jack W. Plunkett,2009-03
Market research guide to e-commerce and internet business a tool for
strategic planning, competitive intelligence, employment searches or
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financial research. Contains trends, statistical tables, and an industry
glossary. Includes one page profiles of e-commerce and internet business
firms - includes addresses, phone numbers, executive names.
  Realtor Magazine ,2006
  Plunkett's E-Commerce & Internet Business Almanac 2008: E-Commerce &
Internet Business Industry Market Research, Statistics, Trends & Leading
Companie Plunkett Research Ltd,2007-03 This new almanac will be your ready-
reference guide to the E-Commerce & Internet Business worldwide! In one
carefully-researched volume, you'll get all of the data you need on E-
Commerce & Internet Industries, including: complete E-Commerce statistics and
trends; Internet research and development; Internet growth companies; online
services and markets; bricks & clicks and other online retailing strategies;
emerging e-commerce technologies; Internet and World Wide Web usage trends;
PLUS, in-depth profiles of over 400 E-Commerce & Internet companies: our own
unique list of companies that are the leaders in this field. Here you'll find
complete profiles of the hot companies that are making news today, the
largest, most successful corporations in all facets of the E-Commerce
Business, from online retailers, to manufacturers of software and equipment
for Internet communications, to Internet services providers and much more.
Our corporate profiles include executive contacts, growth plans, financial
records, address, phone, fax, and much more. This innovative book offers
unique information, all indexed and cross-indexed. Our industry analysis
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section covers business to consumer, business to business, online financial
services, and technologies as well as Internet access and usage trends. The
book includes numerous statistical tables covering such topics as e-commerce
revenues, access trends, global Internet users, etc. Purchasers of either the
book or PDF version can receive a free copy of the company profiles database
on CD-ROM, enabling key word search and export of key information, addresses,
phone numbers and executive names with titles for every company profiled.
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